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Monitoring Activities  
• Monitoring for the 2021-22 year is complete.  
• CCEIS application reviews are in process. 

• District APR Self-Assessments were due May 31and are under review. 

• District Determinations were sent in May. Districts required to submit Response Tables had to 
submit them by June 30. 

Program Effectiveness 
• SEA supervisors are communicating with districts on a regular basis to answer questions and 

offer support.  
• Providing summer training sessions on Executive Functioning. 
• Some MPE staff attended the AASEA Conference in June. 
• MPE staff attended the ADE Summit in July. 
• SEAs are collaborating with the ESOL team for a summer training on students who are English 

Learners and who have disabilities. 
• Developing videos for using the Special Education Monitoring Management System (SMMS). 

 

 


